Dear All,

May | take this opportunity to wish all members and their families a very Happy New Year, last
year must have been the worse year since the club opened in regards to the number of times
the course was closed.

May | offer my condolences to the immediate Past Captains, for their very trying year of office
and thank them for the excellent job they have done under the pressure and restrictions of the

last twelve months.

To my Vice Captain, Lady Captain and Lady Vice Captain | only hope that you along with all the
members have a better more Covid free year in 2021 than 2020.

| am looking forward to working with you and all committee members and staff in the year to
come.

Lastly, | really do look forward to spending time on the golf course with friends, old and new,
and wish every member a great golfing year in 2021.

Wishing to you all, a very Happy New Year.

Brian (Taffy) Bennett
Captain 2021



